


explained that their request for reappointment will go to City Council for consideration at their 
next meeting. 

4. Update on meetings with local developers including discussion on a representative committee
to discuss concepts and consider funding conceptual designs

President Colin Harvey and Emily Doran shared progress made with local developers.

The RCDC discussed ideas to engage the community, get feedback, and spread awareness
on potential commercial development.

The RCDC discussed City Council and community involvement, commercial properties, and
next steps. President Colin Harvey, Barry Delcambre, and Emily Doran agreed to reach out to
City Council and nearby neighbors to possibly form a group to discuss commercial
development.

5. Discussion and possible action on a closer partnership with Park Commission for prioritization
execution of park and neighborhood projects

President Colin Harvey shared a previous discussion to designate $50,000 to fund park
improvements as well as discussed the retaining wall project that was authorized last year.

Brian Rider shared the current RCDC fund balance and President Colin Harvey clarified that
he would iike to continue to fund projects for $50,000.

The RCDC discussed funding, collaborating with the Park Commission, and allocating money
to fund future projects.

President Colin Harvey explained that the Park Commission outlined projects to improve
Rollingwood Park and discussed next steps for considering future projects.

6. Public hearing, discussion and possible action on RCDC Resolution 2024-12-09-06
authorizing funding for a park improvement project in Rollingwood Park for a tree planting
project that will enhance recreational and community facilities, pursuant to Texas Local Gov't
Code Section 501.152

Melissa Morrow, 2502 Timberline Drive and Chair of the Park Commission, introduced herself
and gave an overview of the Park Commission's process of selecting projects as well as
discussed the details of the tree planting project.

President Colin Harvey opened public hearing at 6:03 p.m.

Bobby Hempfling asked questions regarding funding for park maintenance. City Administrator
Ashley Wayman shared information regarding the budget for park maintenance and
equipment.

The RCDC and Melissa Morrow discussed Public Works, the amount of time spent towards
park maintenance, and park improvements.

The RCDC discussed and asked questions regarding the project timeline, obtaining additional
quotes, and next steps.






